
Winter Weather
Please be sure to check our Facebook Page or website, 
cagtulsa.com, for any cancellations of services or events.  
Please use wisdom when considering coming to church 
when road conditions are dangerous or treacherous.

Ministry Opportunity
Carbondale Kids is in need of two female teachers on 
Wednesday nights.  The teachers would be working with 
3rd/4th grade girls, using the Missionette curriculum.  
Requirements are 6 months attendance at Carbondale, 
background check approval and approval by Pastor Brittany.  
Commitment is one year, every Wednesday night from 
6:30-8:00pm.  Please email Pastor Brittany at 
Brittany@cagtulsa.com or call the church office if you are 
interested or would like more information.

Week of January 6th

CAGY Parent Meeting
There will be a meeting on Sunday, January 13th, 
immediately following the 10:45 a.m. service for all 
parents of CAGY students.  We will be looking at the 
schedule/activities for 2019.  We will meet in the Youth 
Room.

Men’s Ministries
Attention all CAG Men! We are planning a Men’s 
Ministries/CAGY Missions trip this summer to Des 
Moines, Iowa. The dates are Sunday, June 2nd through 
Thursday, June 6th. We will be working with Pastor 
Jamel Crawford's church, New Life Center, and the Des 
Moines Dream Center. We would love to have you join 
us for this event. If you are interested, please attend an 
informational meeting on Sunday, January 20th, in the 
Youth Room after the 10:45 am service. 

All nursery, elementary, and youth workers and parents 
are invited to this special training that will educate and 
empower volunteer workers to better interact with those 
who have experienced trauma and/or have other 
behavioral issues.

Register at cagtulsa.com/events to let us know you’re 
coming and you can pre-select your break out sessions.

Team Carbondale
Team Carbondale Sign Ups for 2019 begin January 
6th. If you would be willing to work one Sunday a 
month (or one Wednesday night a month) for 12 
months we would love for you to be part of Team 
Carbondale. Jobs include greeting at the doors, 
making coffee, manning the information desk, and 
helping things run smoothly before, during, and after 
services. There will be a training on Saturday, January 
26th from 9-12.


